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Draft Letter

To: Senator/Representative _________
From: (Your Name)
Date: ___________________
RE: Allocable Segregated Fee Proposal 
 
Dear Senator/Representative _____________,
 
As a Student of the University of Wisconsin Stevens Point, a Wisconsin Resident, and your constituent, I would like to voice my concern to you regarding the recommendation made by Governor Walker to allow UW students the option to decline to pay allocable segregated fees. 
(Speak to why allocable segregated fees are important to you. Include personal stories. Reference the list of services you have utilized in your time at UWSP. The list of allocable funded services is provided on the next page).

(Call to action)
As a concerned Wisconsin resident, I ask you to work with the members of the Joint Finance Committee to remove the “Opt-Out” recommendation from the final 2017-2019 Wisconsin State Budget.
 

Sincerely,

(Your Name and Signature)
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